
 
 
Michigan Department of TransportaƟon (MDOT) 
will be accepƟng bids for a culvert lining project on 
M-65 beginning at M-32 going north to the 
Presque Isle county line in Alpena county. Bid 
packages will contain specificaƟons, quanƟƟes, 
requirements and contact informaƟon and are 
available at MDOT Alpena TSC, 1540 Airport Rd, 
Alpena, MI 49707 or can be requested 
electronically by emailing precorde@michigan.gov. 
MDOT retains the right to reject any and all bids. 
Bidders must be state prequalified contractors. 
Bids will be accepted unƟl July 31st 
 


